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PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate Release 

 

During the West Milton Council meeting of March 12th, 2024, multiple 

inaccurate comments were offered including a few questions that had no basis 

in fact.  The comments implied statements that were never uttered by the 

Village Manager and or Mayor regarding proposed or intended income tax 

increases.  No such increases have been proposed or are contemplated.  The 

comments implied the Manager and or Council could impose such increases, 

when in fact any income tax increase must go to levy ballot and approved by 

the citizens.  Another question implied the Village budget was in the “red” 

when that is also incorrect. 

For more information, please contact; 
 
Jeff Sheridan, Village Manager, 
Call: 937 698 1500   or   Email: sheridan@westmiltonohio.gov 


